
Public Notice 
 

 
 
 

APPLICATION FOR A MINOR EXEMPTION 
 

5055-5059, rue Paré 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council, at its regular meeting scheduled for 
7 p.m. on Monday, May 6, 2013, at 5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine in 
Montréal, will rule on an application concerning the location of service equipment (a pad-
mounted transformer) for a new building located at 5055-5059, rue Paré. 
 
This minor exemption concerns article 14 of resolution CA11 170075 approving specific 
proposal PP-51-2 and would make it possible to authorize the installation of service 
equipment (a pad-mounted transformer) at a new location.  
 
Any interested person may be heard by the Council in relation to this application. 
 
Given at Montréal this April 17, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement 


